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 October 2 

No School (Admin Day) 

 October 3 

No School (PD Day) 

 October 4 

Honour Roll & Undergrad Awards 

Presentation at 1:00 pm 

Grade 6 & 8 Immunizations 

Cross Country at the golf course 

 October 5 

High School Safety Practicum 

 October 9 

No School (Thanksgiving) 

 October 11 

Picture Day 

Cross Country Provincials 

 October 12 

Grade 9-12 Community Service Day 

 October 20 

No School (MTS PD Day) 

 November 7 

Picture Retake Day 

 November 8 & 9 

Student Led Conferences 

 November 9 

Remembrance Day Service 

 November 10 

No School (Admin Day) 

 November 23 

Report Cards Sent Home 

 November 29 

Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm 

IMPORTANT DATES 

From the Library 

Mrs. McGill is always busy adding new books to the 
collection!  

Our theme in the library this month is “In Our 
Community, Our Strength is Our Diversity.”  We have had 
a variety of books on display in the library about people 
from all over the world and about people that may have 
different interests.  The last week of September we had 
books on display about Truth and Reconciliation Day and 
Orange Shirt Day.  October will be all about fall and the 
changing of colours in the library. 

The book fair will be coming to the library on November 
8th and 9th during Student Led Conferences. Watch for 
more information to be emailed home.  All the profit of 
the book fair goes back into the library and our school! 
Mrs. McGill has bought many new books and furniture for 
the library, the teachers were able to buy books for their 
classroom, and bean bag chairs were bought for our early 
years resource room  - all from book fair proceeds!  We 
appreciate all of  your support! 

KPAC NEWS 

The school year is off to an amazing start and we had such 

fun at the Open House!  Thanks for stopping by our KPAC 

table to say hello and grab a cookie! 

We will be kicking off an "In Good Taste" fundraiser later in 

October. It will be a great chance to stock up on dainties and 

other delectable treats, just in time for holiday parties and 

gatherings!  Stay tuned for more info to come! 

Join us!  We always welcome new KPAC members!  Email us 

at killarneyparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com for more 

information! 
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